
         
 

                                
RECEPTION  CLASS  NEWSLETTER-Monday 18th September 2023 
This week the Shining Stars will be learning about sorting shapes and spotting 
the sorting rules in order to solve problems. In literacy, the children will be 
writing about their favourite part of ‘How to Catch a Star’ and creating their 
own self- portraits using pencil crayons. The children will be choosing their 
learning both in and outdoors. 
 
Reading 
Please listen to your child read each day and jot this down in their white 
home/school journal. We use this information to give out reading tokens for 
reading 3 times a week or more at home.  Your child will then be entered into a 
prize draw on a Friday.   
 
Natural objects 
As part of our Autumn display we are collecting leaves, twigs, sticks, conkers 
and acorns. We will also be using these natural items in our maths and outdoor 
learning. Please send any of these items into school with your child. Many 
thanks. 
 
A photograph of your child reading  
Please send a photograph of your child reading at home to Mrs Morgan’s e mail 
address (details already sent out). Thank you. 
 
Parent/Carer Drop in session-Friday 22nd September after school in 
Reception class 
If you would like a chat with your child’s Early Years practitioners please call in 
and have a chat. It is a good time to discuss home learning, look at learning 
journals and talk about next steps. 
**Remember to take a look at the ‘Shining Stars’ Reception class blog on the 
school website.* Also look out for our learning on twitter.  
Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to come to speak with myself or any member of the EYFS team.  
Mrs Hartley (Reception Class Teacher and EYFS Co-ordinator) 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


